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KATHERINE SPORTSGROUNDS ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
HELD AT THE KATHERINE CIVIC CENTRE TUESDAY 12 DECEMBER 2017 AT 

5.30PM 
 

RECORD OF DISCUSSION 
 

IN ATTENDANCE  
Alderman Zelley  Katherine Town Council Elected Member 
Alderman Hurley  Katherine Town Council Elected Member  
Suzanne Sinclair  BMX and Katherine Athletics 
Annette Schefe  Katherine Junior Rugby League 
Claire Johansson  KTC Acting Director Works & Services 
Jamie Craven   Operational Fixed Asset Management Officer 

 
 

APOLOGIES       
Jill Kelly   Member of the Public 
Patrick Kelly   Katherine Kowboys Rugby League 
Leanne Bugg   Katherine Netball Association 
 
 
SUMMARY OF DISCUSSION 
As there were insufficient attendees present to meet quorum requirements the following is a 
record of discussion undertaken by those present. 
 
Don Dale External Fluro Lights: Require identification of the location of the switch  

 
Light Token Box: Signs have been installed on the boxes located at Oval 1, Oval 2 and 
Netball/Basketball Courts. Keys to be organised for Tennis Club token box. 

 
Master Plan: Awaiting an update from Sharyn Innes 

 
5 bay (drive through): CBF Program – Major Grant closed 3 November 2017 and no advise 
to date on the outcome 

 
Don Dale Name - Considering renaming the Don Dale, noted the importance of 
understanding the history of the original name and possible options to rename, ideally 
someone / a family who has contributed to sport – Peckham, Kelly, Rosas. 
 
Bubbler Installation: Committee to advise on the location for two (2) bubblers. 
 
Designated Smoking Area: Committee to decide on the location of a Designated Smoking 
Area, considering skip bin town side end of Don Dale. 
 
Canteen Cleaning: Council to follow up on status of cleaning 
 
Shelters over the existing grandstand seating (Oval 1): KTC to obtain two quotes for shelter, 
KRU to then apply for a CBF grant. 
 
Oval two (2) lack of interest from contractors to quote on supplying top soil. 
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Condition of Use of Facility: it was noted that some clubs clean up after themselves in 
readiness for the next club to use the facility. Consideration of amending the Conditions of 
Use to include cleaning up, e.g. taking rubbish to the skips, move stand 
 
BMX Club: requested Council undertake mowing once a month. 
 
 
DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
5.30pm, Tuesday 13 February 2018. 
 
 
MEETING CLOSED 
The meeting closed at 6.20pm. 
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